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Paul Robinson 
Plant Engineer 
Carbol in~. ,Compitny 
125 Fairgrounds Rd. 
Xenia, Ohio 45385 

Dear Mr. Robinson: 

Re: Hazardous Waste Activl ty Status 
3 

N 
U.S. EPA I. D. No, OHD030963615 (7

1 
pA- • 

Ohio PermH No. 05-29-0573 

April 1. 1985 

According to our records, your Ohio. Hazardous Waste Installation & Operation 
PermH has expired. Prior to the ex:piration of that perm\t, you had lnformed 
and certified to the Ohio EPA that you no longer conducted hazardous waste 
activity for which a permit was required. 

Therefore, this letter is to 1nform you that, based on the information you had 
submitted and an investigation by Agency staff. you will maintain the status 
of a generator only with less than 90 dav storage. 

You should continue to use the identification number assigned to you by the 
U.S. EPA for purposes of compliance with the Ohio EPA mani.fest, recordkeeping 
and reporting requirements for generators and transporters of hazardous waste 
as appropriate. 

Should you have any questions concerning your current status. please contact 
the appfopriate Ohlo EPA District Office (see enclosed list). 

Very truly yours, 

j~t~~· 
Thomas E. Crepeau, Manager 
Data Management Section 
Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste Management 

TEC/ds 

Enclosure 

cc.: .U.S. EPA, Region V 
HWFB 
D.O. 

State of Ohio Environmental Pro1ectlon Agency 
361 E. Broad St., Columbus, Ohio43216-1049, (614)466-8565 


